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Details
The engagement party has ended and Rook has gone upstairs to call it a night.
The "watcher" are starting to mill around in the streets in front of and behind
the pub. It looks like they're waiting for a command to attack.

The Attack Begins

Talon can see people talking into the cuffs of their shirt sleeves, and three of
them begin converging toward the front of the pub. Two climb up the window in
the back and two went to the side door near the bathroom. Talon with his Hat of
Disguise, mimics Rook and surprises the people at the front door. As they turn
in shock, he hits them with a thunderwave. There's a huge clap of thunder and
two of the guys are blown through the front door into the bar and the rest are
knocked down. Everyone in the vicinity hears the ear splitting clap of thunder.

Steve and Nestor look around, and decide to wander away. They are partially
drunk and do not want to get involved.

Hans draws his Eldritch pistol and kills one of the guys in the bar. Sky Blue
turns, and with her spear, stabs another guy in the chest and he blows apart
like a rag doll. Kryssle charges up the stairs to protect Rook. The crowd in the
street, thinking Talon is Rook, shoot him with a dart, he is paralyzed. The
thugs put a bag over what they think is Rook's head and start to carry Talon
away.

Sky Blue pushes what's left of the guy off of her spear and out the window.
There's a brief battle upstairs and Rook is also paralyzed. Kryssle is fighting
one of the assailants and knocks the guy out the window so hard when he slams to
the ground he scorpion kicks himself in the back of his own head.

Talon's captors are confused when "Steve" calls out, right before getting
killed, that he had the target, because they thought they'd already bagged Rook.

1. We are hiding in the Princess Arms Pub to protect Rook.

2. The attack comes fast and furious from all angles.

3. Several of our assailants bite the dust.

4. We are all paralyzed, hooded and taken away.
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Talon, disguised as Rook, is being carried away by several people. He's
paralyzed but he can hear them plotting to get away. Some of the people in the
bar attack Hans and he is paralyzed.

Kryssle knocks the second guy out of the window. He hits what's left of the
first guy on the ground and smacks himself in the back of his own head with his
feet. Unfortunately Kryssle is darted and is paralyzed. Sky Blue is the only one
not paralyzed.

The group of assailants put a bag on Kryssle and Hans heads and are dragging
them out. Talon, while still paralyzed, decides to change his appearance by
mentally communicating to his Hat of Disguise to look like someone that might
normally be wandering on the street. It has no effect on his abductors.

The four of us are being dragged away.

To be continued ........
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